From: Emily Thomson

Sent: Wednesday, 17 May 2023 7:58 am

To: Matt Muspratt

Subject: FW: GTC feedback to PC 50 - September 2021
Attachments: GTC feedback on PC 50 Sep 2021.pdf

Some draft PC 50 feedback supporting HDZ on 44 Kiln St and talking about SGA but not particularly linking the 2

From: James Mckibbin

Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 2:43 PM

To: PC50 <PC50@uhcc.govt.nz>

Subject: GTC feedback to PC 50 - September 2021

Kia ora Emily and lke

Please find attached GTC's feedback to the draft proposal for PC 50. I'd be grateful if you could please confirm receipt of our
feedback.

Our feedback relates predominantly to the proposed exclusion of the SGA from the scope of PC 50, but also to the high density
residential provisions at Kiln St, and the rural settlement/lifestyle provisions in the Blue Mountains area.

Thanks,

James McKibbin

General Manager
The Guildford Timber Company / Silverstream Forest
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